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Sorhagen joins NC Community Foundation as regional director in southeast  

For immediate release -- 5/23/17 

Anne Sorhagen has joined the North Carolina Community Foundation as a regional 

director for the southeastern, according to Sally Migliore, director of community 

leadership. 

Sorhagen has management responsibilities for NCCF’s affiliate foundations in 

Brunswick, Columbus, Duplin, New Hanover, Onslow, Pender, Robeson and Sampson 

counties. She develops and supports the affiliate boards’ work to grow philanthropy, 

build endowments and administer local grantmaking in their counties. NCCF has eight 

regional directors who oversee affiliate activities in areas that directly serve counties 

across the state. 

Sorhagen comes to NCCF with extensive experience in the nonprofit sector, having 

held leadership positions for statewide nonprofits as well as in her local community. She 

has served as a member of the board of directors for Prevent Child Abuse North 

Carolina and Cape Fear Guardian ad Litem Association and is an active member of the 

Women’s Impact Network of New Hanover County. She holds a Bachelor of Arts in 

sociology and history from Meredith College. 

“We are delighted to have someone with Anne’s leadership in the nonprofit sector join 

the NCCF team,” said Migliore.  

About the North Carolina Community Foundation 

The NCCF is the single statewide community foundation serving North Carolina and has 

made $116 million in grants since its inception in 1988. With more than $222 million in 

assets, NCCF sustains 1,200 endowments established to provide long-term support of a 

broad range of community needs, nonprofit organizations, institutions and scholarships. 

The NCCF partners with a network of affiliate foundations to provide local resource 

allocation and community assistance across the state. An important component of 

NCCF’s mission is to ensure that rural philanthropy has a voice at local, regional and 

national levels. 

For more information, visit nccommunityfoundation.org, like us on Facebook and follow 

us on LinkedIn and Twitter @NCCF. 

http://www.nccommunityfoundation.org/
https://www.facebook.com/nccommunityfoundation
https://www.linkedin.com/company/north-carolina-community-foundation
https://twitter.com/NCCF
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